
Dear Parents & Students, 
 
We will be running a Performance Concert again this year. It will be held at Carwatha 
Secondary College on Saturday 18th May 2024. This day will provide our students with 
an opportunity to gain more experience performing on stage. Students will be required to 
arrive at 2.15pm and the concert will commence at 2.30pm. An exact finish time will be 
given during the week leading up to the concert as this will be determined by how many 
students perform. 
 
All troupes and as many solos as possible will be performed on this day. 
 
See below the entry forms for solos and an order form for tickets. Solos ($5 per solo – 
maximum 2 solos per student), Tickets $10 per person. Tickets are all non-refundable.  
All forms must be filled in and returned with full payment by Friday 10th May 2024.   
 
If you have any further questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact me.  
Many Thanks, 
Marnie Armstrong  
 
 
 
Broadbent Dance Academy – Solos & Tickets 
 
This form is to be returned no later than Friday 10th May with full payment : 
$10 per ticket, $5 per solo (if you would like to perform your solo/s - maximum 2 solos 
per student). 
 
 
Student’s Name : _____________________________________________ 
 
 
Number of tickets:_______ Tickets @ $10 
 
 
Solo performances : _______ Dances @ $5 each 
 
Style of Solo : _______________________  &   ____________________ 
 
 

    Total Amount : $________________ 


